
 

JANSEN BIBLE CHURCH 

Parsonage: 402.424.2975                      Paul Carpenter, Pastor 

E-mail: paulsc@windstream.net            Sunday, October 25, 2020 

http://www.jansenbiblechurch.org 

Sunday School 9:15 AM  

Worship Service 10:30 AM  

Worship in Song 

Hymn #201                                    “Grace Greater Than Our Sin”                                                                                                                       

Hymn #88                                                      “Fairest Lord Jesus”                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

Chorus                                                 “My Life Is In You, Lord”                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

Chorus                                                                “I Stand In Awe” 

 

Special Music                                        Jaine Troxel 

 

Message                                                                  Jeff Engelman 

“Two Contrasting Prophetic Messages” 

Jeremiah 28  

Announcements 

Postlude 

Missionaries of the Week: Sam & Deb Dick 
Praise the Lord for health and strength. Praise that God’s Word is not stopped 

in going out around the world even in the midst of COVID. Praise the Lord 

for providing a job for Andrew and pray he will continue to adjust well to 

his work and that he would be a light to his boss and co-workers. Pray that 

we will continue to grow in the Lord and be an encouragement to those the 

Lord brings our way. Pray for Brian and Susanna in their support team 

building and for Susanna and baby to be healthy in the 3rd trimester of 

pregnancy. Thanks to all at JBC for your love and support!  

 

This week pray for the COMMISSION ON CHURCHES. PRAISE the Lord 

for men who are willing to sacrifice their time and energy to assist other 

churches and the Fellowship with doctrinal issues. PRAISE the Lord for 

opportunities to encourage and develop other pastors. PRAY for 

discernment in evaluating the theological positions of pastoral candidates 

around the Fellowship. PRAY for wisdom while considering doctrinal issues 

that impact our Fellowship.  

 

 

 

 
 

 Evening Service  

7:00 PM 
 

 

Q&A  

Bible Study 

 

There will be Q&A Bible Study this evening in the Fellowship Hall with 

Jeremy and Joseph. Please bring finger foods. The committee in charge this 

quarter is: Aubrey, Dominique, Nancy, Christie, Sharon, and Kelly. 

 

Awana continues this Wednesday, October 28, from 6:30-7:45. Kids, it is 

F.R.O.G. Night. T&T kids, please be ready to say section 1.6. 

 

Q&A Bible Study continues at the Jansen Legion Hall this Wednesday, 

October 28, from 6:45 to 7:45 PM. Jeremy Carpenter will be in charge. 

 

Pastor Paul and Carol will be traveling to Dallas, Texas, today, for the GES 

Conference this week, so there will be no Thursday evening Bible Study in 

Daniel.  

 

There will be a Baby Dedication next Sunday morning for James Kratz. 

 

Mark your calendars for our Harvest Missions Festival on Saturday and 

Sunday, November 14-15. The Kitchen Committee in charge of the meal 

after the morning service is Aubrey, Dominique, Nancy, Christie, Sharon, 

and Kelly.  

 

We are in need of more ladies who would like to serve in the nursery on 

Sunday mornings. See Carol if you would like to help. 

 

Please stop by the table in the foyer and sign the Christmas cards. 
 

Today’s Nursery Attendants: Oct 25 – Christie Kratz Seth   

Nov 1 – Denise Carpenter Julia   Nov 8 – Nancy Heidemann Josiah 

Nov 15 – Melissa Schultis Natalie   Nov 22 – Kelli Heidemann Bridgett 
 


